## Moundsville Water Board

PO Box 480 819 Lafayette Avenue Moundsville, WV 26041 Phone: (304) 845-0380 Fax: (304) 845-0397

E-mail: mdsvh2o@aol.com

July 14, 2008

Debbie Britt West Virginia Rural Water Association 100 Youngs Street Scott Depot, WV 25560-9019

Dear Ms. Britt,

The Moundsville Water Board would like to thank your agency along with a couple of very special employees that you employ. We would like to say a special thanks to Mary Hudson and Michael Hersman for all the time and energy that they show our operators while they have them in class. All of the operators that have attended their classes have come back with numerous compliments about the teaching skills and their personalities and always say that it is a pleasure taking the classes that they offer.

We would also like to extend a special thanks to Jack McIntosh for all that he does for us at the Moundsville Water Board. We know that he goes the extra mile for us when he comes out to assist us in performing line locates that we need assistance with. He is always very pleasant and has always been more than willing to teach our crew how to use new line locating equipment that we have purchased.

Again, we are extending our thanks you, your agency, and the employees that make the workday a little easier and more pleasant.

Sincerely,

James F. Woods

Superintendent / Chief Plant Operator

JFW/ami